
 

 
 

 

 

 

April 1, 2010 

 

To the Public Works Committee 

 

Subject: Air & Subterranean Space Leases 

   for RDAR Corporation 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

Common Council File Number 090799 grants an air space lease to RDAR Corporation for an 

existing bridge over East Becher Street that connects the premises at 123 East Becher Street 

and 128 East Becher Street.  

 

On March 25, 2010, the Special Committee on Air and Subterranean Lease Structures 

met and recommended approval of this air space lease.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Dawn Schmidt, of my 

staff, at 414-286-2454. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

MDL: ns 

 

c: Alderman Tony Zielinski  

    City Plan Commission 

 


